PLEASE POST

SAN DIEGO UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT Hickman Elementary School

SSC Meeting Meeting Minutes Date: June 14, 2022

Zoom Link: https://sandiegounified.zoom.us/j/89267690176

Members:

	School Personnel	<u>Guests</u>	Parents/Community Members
\boxtimes	Nina Sutherland, Teacher 21-22/22-23	Darcy Denton, Teacher/SDEA	Ana Haimovitch, Parent 20-21/21-22
\boxtimes	Emmi Swanson, Teacher 21-22/22-23	Erica Valencia, Parent (ELAC)	Andrea Quintero, Parent 21-22/22-23
\boxtimes	Sharon Clark, SpEd 21-22/22-23		Kate Balderston, Parent 20-21/21-22
\boxtimes	Aimee Herron, Classified 21-22/22-23		Patty Kotnik, Parent 21-22/22-23
\bowtie	Tobie Pace, Principal		Richard Stephenson, Parent 21-22/22-23
	ITEM	DESCRIPTION/ACTIONS	MEETING SUMMARY
1.	Call to Order at 2:15 pm	Nina Sutherland	
2.	Public Comment		No public comment.
3.	Action Item	Action Item: Approval of minutes from April	Emmi motioned to approve the minutes from April 18, 2022. Patty
		18, 2022	seconded the motion. Unanimously approved.
4.	Principal's Report	Bell/Lunch schedule 2022-23	Tobie said the bell schedule for the 2022-23 school year will be reviewed
		CurbSmart	over the summer. Originally we had to spread out lunches because of
			COVID and we may be moving back to our more traditional pre-COVID
			lunch bells/times. UTK/Kinder may continue to have the latest lunch time. Patty questioned about the "play first, eat second" lunch schedule.
			Tobie advised that we are going back to that lunch next school year.
			Tobic informed that after interviewing different dismissal programs, the
			interview panel (composed of some staff/parents/NEST) chose
			CurbSmart. Each classroom will be assigned a number. The class will
			wait inside the classroom and it will display on the Box Light when a
			parent arrives to pick up a student.
			UTK/TK-1 will go back to walk-up dismissal, where they are picked up
			directly from their classrooms.
			Tobie also shared that we will have more SSC parent openings for 2022-
			23 school year.
5.	DAC		No DAC Update
6.	ELAC		Tobie shared that we are celebrating 9 students being reclassified from
			English Learner to English Proficient.